
 Summer is here again!   In Ash Class we have lots of exciting activities ahead. Your child’s class 

teacher is Miss Allanson. Mrs Blackledge and Miss Murrey will support the children as well.   
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We will be learning about  

The topic for the Summer Term is “Raging River” 

 
 

We are going to explore the UK and the world 

learning about how rivers are formed, erosion and 

deposition. Ash Class will be making their own 

rivers. Also, we will be learning about the effects 

of climate change and pollution.  

 

In Science we will focus on river and coastal 

habitats.  How have organisms adapted to their 

environment? How do they depend on each other 

in their ecosystem? Ash Class will learn about the 

work of David Attenborough and Jane Goodall.  

 
We will also learn about the importance of water 

in industry and hydropower. 

 
 

In Design Technology the children will face the 

boat race challenge.  Who can design the quickest 

boat that floats?    

 

 
 

In RE we will learn about ‘Our World’ and explore 

creation stories.  

 

 

 

PE and Games Lessons 
 

Ash class will participate in PE sessions led by school staff.  
We will be participating in both indoor and outdoor activites. 
Children are asked to bring their full P.E. kit to school on a 
Monday.  Then take it home every Friday for washing.  For our 
outdoor P.E. lessons, it is important that children have warm 
clothing (tracksuit bottoms and a sweatshirt) as well as shorts, 
a t-shirt and trainers.  Girls who wear tights should bring a pair 
of socks to keep in their P.E. bag.  Earrings must be taken out 
for P.E. lessons or covered using tape.  Please provide tape if 
you do not wish your child to take their earrings out. 

 

Rewards 

Children love our Teddy rewards, certificates and 

stickers. When a Teddy is awarded it is recorded on a 

chart in the classroom and in the teacher’s record book.  

When the children have earned 20 Teddies, they will 

receive a Bronze teddy in the Friday assembly.  If your 

child is going to be awarded a certificate, Bronze, Silver 

or Gold Teddy we will inform you by note.  Certificates and 

Teddies are awarded in Friday assemblies in the main hall 

at 9.10am.   Parents are warmly invited to attend these 

assemblies.  

 
 

Music 

In our music sessions we will all be ‘Dancing in the Street’. 

I am sure you will know the song.  Ash Class will be singing 

along, playing the glockenspiels and composing. 

 
Ash Class will also be participating in the ‘Big Sing’ at 

Bridlington Spa. 

Ash Class Mission Statement 

Awesome Ash Class will be incredible in everything they 

do. 


